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Monday October 16, 2017

To: Members of the ALRC
From: Marquette Neighborhood Association Board

Re: Alcohol License for Williamson St. Coop

Dear ALRC members:

On September 25th the Marquette Neighborhood Association MNA Board 
voted 6 to 4 against supporting the application for an alcohol license by the 
Williamson St. Co-op.  While the association is a strong supporter of the Co-op, the 
board had concerns that did not allow it to support the application for an alcohol 
license.  The board's vote follows a similar vote by the MNA Preservation and 
Development Committee on September 12th of 6 to 3 against the application for an
alcohol license.  

The application by the Co-op was much debated in the neighborhood. The 
Board received input from neighbors at two association meetings and one 
neighborhood meeting held by the alder. 

Sincerely,

Lynn Lee. President Marquette neighborhood Association

cc: Marsha Rummel, District 6 Alder
MNA Board

The Marquette Neighborhood Association is a public charity under section 501(c)(3) of the Internal Revenue Code. 
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